

March 25, 2024

MESSAGE FROM MRS. JOHNSON -

Happy Spring Break! Have a great week off: relax, sleep in, and be ready to jump in and give it your all April 1st. It's going to be the end of the school year very soon.

When we return on Monday, April 1st there will be only 9 days left of 3rd quarter. All classes and grades will continue through the end of the school year.

Please feel free to contact me at any time if you have a question or concern. Here is my email address: toni_johnsongervais.k12.or.us or phone number at GMS 503-792-3803 ext. 2020.

Proud to be a Wolverine!

Mrs. Johnson

<u>IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES: March 25 - April 5</u>

- Monday, March 25 Friday, March 29 No School / Spring Break
- Monday, April 1 Regular Schedule / Dismissed at 3:00
 - Track Practice after school all this week
- Tuesday, April 2 Regular Schedule / Dismissed at 3:00
 - o After school homework help today 3:15 4:15
 - 8th Grade Parent Night @ GHS starting at 6:00 pm
 - 8th grade teachers will talk about testing, summer school, Oaks Park field trip and Promotion.
- Wednesday, April 3 Early Release Schedule / Dismissed at 1:00
 - o First Middle School Track Meet at St. Paul Dismissed at 2:30 from the gym
- Thursday, April 4 Regular Dismissal Schedule / Dismissed at 3:00

- After school homework help today 3:15-4:15
- o **Boxing Club 3:15 4:15 in the gym**
- Friday, April 5 Regular Schedule / Dismissed at 3:00

Up-Coming Activities -

- Tuesday, April 2 @ 6:00pm in GHS Cafeteria
 - o 8th Grade Parent meeting
 - 9th Grade Forecasting of classes and talk about high school requirements
- 2 Weeks left of 3rd Quarter Turn your homework in!

Ms. Aloha's Words of Wisdom 🙂

Nominate a Wolverine Game Changer

Gervais Middle School wants to celebrate our school, our students, our staff, and our community. At GMS, we would love your help in recognizing any staff members who are doing amazing things for our students and families. Please share any positive and exceptional experiences or interactions with any school staff by clicking the link below to share with us! We will share that information with the staff member. Bring on those positive notes and stories, thank you!!!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfWRNjaOng_B8opoMWLJ1o-gPt KmBKYXYxGEbMz4f5UIVi3cw/viewform?usp=sf link